
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, LesLBoles@budget.sc.gov
CC: Baker, JoshJoshBaker@gov.sc.gov

Quick, BethBCampbell@budget.sc.gov
Hawkins, Quentinqhawkins@budget.sc.gov
Seigler, DavidDSeigler@Budget.SC.Gov

Date: 3/27/2012 1:38:04 PM
Subject: Re: Planning for FY 2013-14 Executive Budget

How about we come to you at 10AM on the 5th then?


CLS


 

From: Boles, Les 

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 09:51 AM

To: Soura, Christian 

Cc: Baker, Josh; Quick, Beth; Hawkins, Quentin; Seigler, David 

Subject: RE: Planning for FY 2013-14 Executive Budget 

 

Thursday April 5th is a good day.  Just name the time my calendar is wide open right now.
 
Les
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 9:31 AM

To: Boles, Les

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: Planning for FY 2013-14 Executive Budget
 
Hi Les,
 
                Back in January, we talked about getting together in the spring to talk about how to tinker with the 
process/templates for the FY 2013-14 budget.  Since the House won't be in town, would Thursday, April 5th work on 
your end?
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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